

MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 17, 2023

TO: David Whitaker, Director – Legislative Policy Division (LPD)

FROM: Latisha Johnson

District 4 Councilmember

SUBJECT: FEDERAL AND STATE GRANTS DOLLARS RECEIVED TO PROVIDE SERVICES FOR THE HOMELESS

Greetings,

My office would like a report identifying the total number of federal and state grants, including the sum of said grants, that have been awarded to the City of Detroit for the purpose of providing services for the homeless over the past 5 years.

Thank you in advance.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 313-224-4841.